
HUNTINGDONSHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL 

 

 

 MINUTES of the meeting of the ELECTIONS PANEL held at 
Pathfinder House, St Mary's Street, Huntingdon on Monday, 
19th January 2004 

   

 PRESENT: Councillor I C Bates - Chairman 

   

  Councillors P J Downes, D Harty, 
M F Newman, T D Sanderson and J Taylor 

   

 APOLOGYIES: An apology for absence from the meeting 
was submitted on behalf of Councillor 
K Reynolds 

 

 

9. MINUTES   

 

 The Minutes of the meeting of the Panel held on 14th October 2003 
were approved as a correct record and signed by the Chairman. 

 

10. REVIEW OF PARLIAMENTARY CONSTITUENCIES IN 

CAMBRIDGESHIRE AND PETERBOROUGH   

 

 The Panel considered a report by the Executive Director of Central 
Services (a copy of which is appended in the Minute Book) outlining 
the present position in connection with the review of parliamentary 
constituencies in Cambridgeshire and Peterborough. 
 
The Panel were advised that the Boundary Commission had received 
objections to the proposals and were informed that they would be 
holding a public inquiry into the proposals for parliamentary 
constituency boundaries in Cambridgeshire and Peterborough on 
24th February 2004 at The Guildhall, Cambridge. 
 
In noting that the Commission had urged all interested parties to 
attend the inquiry and make their views known, the Panel  
 
 
 



 
 
RESOLVED 
 
 that the Chairman and the Executive Director of Central 

Services, or his representative, be nominated to represent the 
District Council at the public inquiry on the Boundary 
Commission’s proposals for parliamentary constituency 
boundaries in Cambridgeshire and Peterborough. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chairman 

 


